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Comments: As a resident of south Minturn, I am extremely concerned about the potential fire hazard the

proposed transmission line presents to our community, our homes and our cherished public lands. Over the past

few years the area has experienced fires related to the shooting range. Users of the range do not abide by the

rules of the range as our windows rattle from tannerite, for example. While I'm not opposed to the existence of

the range, it's not realistic to expect users will start following rules and it's concerning to me to think how the

transmission line could add to the fire potential. Fire fighters are already stretched thin battling fires. Please don't

put our safety and public land at risk. 

 

Holy Cross should bury the entire 9 miles of line. 


